
 

Labor Night at the 

Salem Red Sox! 

On June 8, 2024 you are invited to attend the 3rd annual Labor Night at the Ball Park! This is 

open to any member of any affiliate of the Western Virginia Area Labor Federation. 

 

If you would like to attend, simply see your Area Labor Federation Delegate and let them 

know how many tickets you need. For each ticket you request, please give them $15. On 

the night of the game, please see Kristy or Dale to have your $15 returned to you! These 

tickets admit one to the game and give you an $8 credit at the concession stand! 

P r esent ed b y th e 

West e rn V ir gin i a A re a L abo r Fe de r ati on 

Union Strong! 

E-mail:secretary-

treasurer@westernvirginia-

arealaborfed.org 

220 Brand Avenue 

Salem, VA 24153 

W e ste rn Virginia  Are a 

Labo r Fe de rat io n 


